Subject: Supporting Delta's Craft Breweries Through Fairer Provincial Taxation
Dear Mr. Kahlon,
My name is [Your Name], and I am a resident of your constituency in North Delta. I am writing to you today to express my serious concern about the current provincial taxation structure for British Columbia's craft beer industry and to ask for your support in advocating for a fairer system.
As a passionate supporter of local businesses, I have seen firsthand the immense value that craft breweries bring to our communities. In Delta, we are fortunate to have vibrant local breweries like Four Winds Brewing (2 locations), Barnside Brewing, and Britannia Brewing. These establishments are more than just businesses; they are vital community hubs, local employers, and significant contributors to our economy.
However, the current provincial liquor markup policy actively penalizes their success and discourages growth. The tiered markup system creates a significant financial "cliff." When a brewery increases its production and crosses a certain threshold, it faces a sudden and dramatic jump in its tax rate. This structure punishes small businesses for expanding, making it difficult for them to invest in new equipment, hire more staff, and continue contributing to our local economy.
A perfect example of their community contribution is the Barnside Harvest Festival, sponsored by Barnside Brewing. This event draws thousands of visitors to Delta, showcasing top Canadian talent and providing a major boost to local tourism and businesses. We risk losing these invaluable community partners if the current tax structure makes it impossible for them to grow.
I urge you to please bring this critical issue to the attention of the Minister of Finance. I ask that you advocate for a review of the brewery markup structure to create a more gradual and equitable system—one that supports, rather than punishes, the growth of these passionate local entrepreneurs.
Thank you for your time and your representation of North Delta. I trust you will consider the importance of this industry to our community and take action to protect it.
Sincerely,
[Your Name] 
[Your Full Address] 
[Your Phone Number or Email]

